## We are a Food Allergy Aware Classroom!

Dear Parents, We have students in your child's classroom with severe food allergies to peanuts and nuts.

Due to the severity of these allergies, we are asking that you be mindful of this when sending food into the classroom.

If you decide to send in treats for birthday celebrations, please notify the teacher in advance, and send in healthy, peanut, tree-nut free treats.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our students safe!

Thank You!

## We are a Food Allergy Aware Classroom!

Dear Parents, We have students in your child's classroom with severe food allergies to peanuts and nuts.

Due to the severity of these allergies, we are asking that you be mindful of this when sending food into the classroom.

If you decide to send in treats for birthday celebrations, please notify the teacher in advance, and send in healthy, peanut, tree-nut free treats.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our students safe!

Thank You!